
                                 Firstly I would like to welcome Sarah              
to our team. Sarah will be working on an ad hoc basis
covering staff sickness and training. 

We have had a very busy term already learning all
about under the sea and our rising 4's children taking a
trip to Bristol aquarium. 

We have continued with martial arts this term for our
Rising 4's children. They have learnt some valuable
skills in stranger danger, self defence and resilience. It
has been lovely to see each child's confidence grow
throughout the terms. This will continue until the end of
the summer term with the children demonstrating what
they have learnt during their leavers celebrations. 

Thank you for everyone who attended  our Coronation
picnic, the children had a great time and it was lovely to
see so many parents  joining in the celebrations. 

 

May half term-29th-2nd

5th June- TT Day  Preschool Closed

8th June- New Parents Information

Evening and AGM (All welcome)

7th July- Sports day & Summer

fundraiser

19th July- Rising 4's Presentation and

party

25th- Last day of term  

May Newsletter

Latest NewsThis terms
topics

9th-26th May- Minibeasts

6th-23rd June- Vehicles and

transport 

26th-7th July- Sports/Healthy body 

10th-25th July - School/Transition


Dates To
Remember



Bags to school 

Following Jennies retirement earlier this term 
 preschool are putting together a collection to
purchase a gift to thank her and to celebrate all her
wonderful hardworking, dedicated years at preschool. 

If you would like to contribute to the collection please
pass your donation in a envelope to either Emily or
Tor by 16th June. 

Jennie's retirement

Hopefully you will all have filled the bags to School
collection bags that were handed out earlier this term. 
Please can you ensure that filled bags are returned to
preschool by Friday 26th May for collection.

If you required any more bags please speak to a
member of staff. 

Summer
Fundraiser

We will be holding a small 'fete'
style fundraiser after Sports Day on
Friday 7th July. 

This will include, a BBQ, face
painting, Glitter tattoos, Tea/coffee
and cake sale, raffle and more!

If you have or know of anyone that
may be able to donate a prize
towards our raffle Please let Emily
know. All donation are very much
welcome. 

Summer uniform
Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for preschool for the ever changing
weather! 
Our aim at Pre-School is to encourage your child to be as independent as possible,
especially with coats and shoes. We kindly ask you not to send your child in with shoes
with laces as it is extremely difficult for the children to take them off and do them up
independently without the assistance of a staff member. 

Sun hats and sun cream should be in preschool- Please ensure your child has sun cream
applied before they come to preschool, we will readminister at lunch time if required. 

We now have an answering machine in
preschool- If your child is going to be
absent please ring in before 9 am- If a

member of staff is not available to take
the call please leave a message to let us

know!

Child Absence


